
	

The	proposal	before	the	Board	is	to	create	a	Human	Resources	Committee.		If	the	Board	approves	in	
concept	the	creation	of	the	Committee,	the	Board	will	consider	and	act	on	a	proposed	charter	for	the	
Committee	at	a	subsequent	Board	meeting.			

Human	Resources	Committees	are	a	common	feature	of	both	nonprofit	and	for-profit	corporations.		
Tahoe	Donner	does	not	have	a	Human	Resources	Committee.		Tahoe	Donner	had	an	Employee	
Recruitment	and	Retention	Committee,	but	it	became	inactive	sometime	around	2008.			

The	intent	of	the	proposal	is	to	establish	a	Committee	that	will	review	Tahoe	Donner's	compensation	
and	benefits	policies,	including	the	incentive	plans.			In	reviewing	such	compensation	and	benefits	
policies,	the	Human	Resources	Committee	may	consider	the	recruitment,	development,	promotion,	
retention	and	compensation	of	employees	and	any	other	factors	that	it	deems	appropriate.		The	
Committee	will	also	follow	up	on	issues	related	to	the	recently-completed	compensation	study.			The	
Committee	will	report	the	results	of	its	reviews	to	the	Board.			

	












